
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
           
 

11 September 2012 
 
 
 

MEDIA ALERT 
 

TRIAL CHAMBER WILL NOT SIT TOMORROW WEDNESDAY 12 SEPTEMBER 
 
 
 
The Trial Chamber of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) will not hold 
hearings in Case 002 on Wednesday 12 September. Updated information on the hearing schedule will 
be posted on the website here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Ms. Yuko Maeda 
Public Affairs Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 319 
Email: maeday@un.org 
 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 488 156 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 

http://www.eccc.gov.kh/en/event/court-schedule/en
mailto:maeday@un.org
mailto:neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh

